
 

Brief preliminary information about the European or World 

Hunter Field Target Championships 2019 in Grupont (Belgium) 
 
Dear WHFTO-members, 

 
The Benelux announces its candidacy to host the European or World Hunter Field Target 

Championships in 2019 in Grupont at „La Ferme du Chateau“,  which is located in the beautiful 

Rochefort area. 

  

 
 

 
This is a tourist region in the Belgian Ardennes with many camping sites, hotels and Bed and 

Breakfast accommodations. We have added some images to give you a first impression of the city of 

Grupont, which is located between several airports within 1 hour and 30 minutes (Brussels, 

Maastricht-Aachen or Luxembourg), thus providing easy access to the Championships at Grupont. 

 

The Benelux Organizing Committee is a cooperation between several Dutch and Belgian airgun clubs, 

that shoot both FT and HFT. 



The shooting facilities are top quality. 

Totalling 13 hectares, the property 

can also host other large events. 

Starting in 2018 we plan to host 2 

Benelux Open FT and HFT 

Championships a year. We also 

submitted our candidacy for the 

European Field Target 

Championships in 2020. 

The headquarters will be at "La Ferme 

du Chateau", where the Benelux 

organisation will be housed during the 

Championships. This means that there 

will always be someone of the 

Benelux organisation present at the 

Shooting Area to have both the 

Training Area and the Course Areas 

ready at the promised time. 

Please find included a range overview 

and some images to give you a first 

impression of the Course Areas.  
 

 

 

 
 
The area has some small hills and with the targets in the trees we will be able to provide an interesting 

yet difficult shooting course for all attending shooters. Fun and efforts guaranteed! 


